

sville, Kentucky 40165Fax: 502-543-3608

Phone: 502-869-8000

www.bullittschools.org

Memo

To: Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

From: Tony Roth, Interim Director of Facilities Tony

Date: October 11, 2021

Re: Request to Approve Egan Field Sign Update and Bell Installation

The request is to approve the updating of the Egan Field sign. Materials and labor will be paid for by the Egan family. The project also includes a bell, which will be a new tradition started by the football program.





11450 Highway 44 East - Mt. Washington, KY - 502-869-6400 - Fax 502-538-8368

MEMORANDUM

October 1, 2021

Bullitt County Board of Education 1040 Hwy 44E Shepherdsville, KY 40165

Dear Board of Education,

Bullitt East High School is seeking approval to update the "Egan Field" designation in our football stadium. The Egan family has approached us updating the sign and will cover the costs of material and labor. The current sign is made of painted pipe and the letters are peeling and need to be replaced. A second part of this project is to replace the "Bullitt East Chargers" sign with a bell. The bell is part of a football tradition we are starting called "Ring the Bell". The current sign will be mounted to the front of the press box.

This project will be of no cost to the school or district. The new "Egan Field" sign will be constructed of painted steel and will be incorporated into the structure that already exists in the football stadium. The sign that is between the columns will be removed, the columns will be sealed and wrapped in new stone, and a bell will be mounted between the columns.

Attached are photos of the new "Egan Field" signage and a current photo of the "Bullitt East" sign.

Thank you,

Kenny Hughes
Athletic Director

Attachments



Nate Fulghum

